
From: Paul Roe  
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 1:19 PM 
To: Gatwick Airport <gatwickairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Regular use of LGW Northern Runway 
  
  
Sirs, 
I am writing to reiterate the views I expressed in open meeting, namely that I am strongly in favour 
of allowing regular use of the Northern Runway. 
  
I expressed the views that: 
- Gatwick has been the major driver of economic growth and prosperity in Sussex, Surrey and Kent 
since I can recall events, in the 1960’s. 
- I want to ensure that such prosperity is afforded to our children, and their children, rather than 
have the area stagnate based on an ageing airport asset in need of investment. 
- throughout my whole career as an accountant in practice in the area, I have seen the benefits of 
this thriving economy. 
- unlike other suggestions to increase the required runway capacity in the south east, no public 
funds will be required. 
- finally, please do not be swayed if large numbers of those who oppose make representations to 
you. Opposition tends to be loud, supporters do not tend to be so. 
  
I do urge you please to take note on the above and all of my representations in open meeting. 
  
Kind regards, 
Paul Roe FCCA 
Retired 
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